
Wednesday, June 7, 2023 

Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group C has duty this week 

Students:  As we are coming to the end of the school year, 
please make sure to do the following: 
 1) Clear out lockers before brunch on Thursday,    
     June 8th.  Once you are dismissed on the last   
     day of school and leave campus on Thursday,   
     June 8th, you will not be allowed to return to   
     clean out your lockers or do any school business. 
 2) Bring your Chromebooks, charger and case on   
     the last day of school. 
 3) Back pack searches on Thursday, June 8th.  Do   
     not bring cologne, perfume, gum, permanent   
     markers or anything that will get you in trouble 
     because  you will have a consequence. 
Thank you for being awesome DONS! 
 
 

No Games Today! 

Sports 


